
Date: June 17, 2024
To: LPSD School Board Members
From: Bill Cornell- Director of Personnel
Re: June Personnel Report

I have very little in regards to updates in the past month, but did want to provide a written report
to keep you informed.

UPDATES
We met with incoming staff via Zoom in late May. This provided an opportunity for folks to ask
questions, and help prepare for a smooth transition in the fall. We were also able to promote the
C3 and M.ED. programs for interested individuals. I am grateful for the certified staff we have
hired, and look forward to working with all of them in August.

We will hold similar sessions in July and August to ensure new staff are as prepared and
informed as possible.

RECRUITMENT
We continue to recruit for the Igiugig- Secondary Generalist Teacher position on LPSD’s
website, as well as Alaska Teachers and Personnel’s website, and communicate with Igiugig staff
and community in regards to where we are in regards to recruiting. This is currently the only
certified position we have open.

LOOKING AHEAD
New Teacher Induction will start in Anchorage on August 21-24. Once again, we will be
utilizing Chugach School District’s Voyage to Excellence School facility for the training; thanks
again to CSD for your generosity and willingness to partner. If any of the Board are in
Anchorage during this time, feel free to stop in and meet the new staff.

As always, if anyone has any questions, please reach out to me via email at bcornell@lpsd.com,
or via phone at (907)571-7333.
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